
 

Service Interruption – Toowoomba Campus 

Restricted Parking 2 

Colleagues 

To facilitate fire main connection works as part of the B Block refurbishment, there 

will be temporary interruption to traffic flow and parking as listed below:   

Dates of Interruption Building Affected Time of Interruption 

Monday,  

15 November  

– 

Friday,  

26 November 2021 

Res Parking 2  Ongoing 

 

Facilities Management apologises in advance for any workplace disruption. 

If you have any questions please contact Scott Nicholson, Senior Project Manager 

(Planning, Projects and Space) on 4631 2229 for further information.  

 

We invite you to stay up-to-date with service interruptions via our Facilities 

Management Notices information page. 

 

 

https://staffprofile.usq.edu.au/Profile/Scott-Nicholson
https://www.usq.edu.au/facilities-management/facilities-management-notices
https://www.usq.edu.au/facilities-management/facilities-management-notices

